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PRIMARY U,,\ll'US[S: 
Knoxville 
Medic ,,I l 1,111~ ,\l<·1npl-i, 

Marlin 
Challanooga 
Nashville 

January 21, 1974 

Ms. Karen R. Hoffman 
Mr. James Bede Fleenor 
1210 Forrest Avenue 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37916 

Dear Ms. HoffwEn and Mr. Fleenor: 

Office of Genc-r;,1 Coun,cl ;i11CI S1Yr<'l,11y 

Admini,1r;1!1011 Buildin"' 
Knu" illc J,91 G 

Telephone 615 /97-l-32-J::; 

I am writing to inform you that the appeal of the_.GaY. be_oP..Afb3 
Alliance was brought to the attention of the Board of Trustees at 
the meeting in Chattanooga on January 17, 1974. In accordance with 
the procedure stated in my letter to you dated January 4, 1974, 
the University administration suggested that a special connnittee 
be appointed by the Board to hear the appeal in Knoxville at a 
later date convenient to all concerned. The Board named three Trus­
tees as the special committee for this purpose: Mr. Paul Kinser, 
of Chattanooga; Mr. E. S. Bevins, Jr., of Knoxville; and Mr. Robert 
McDowell, of Nashville. 

Mr. Ronald Leadbetter of this office will be glad to arrange, 
with your concurrence, a suitable time for the hearing. 

JCB/hj 

cc: ✓Dr. E. J. Boling 
Dr. Jack Reese 
Dr. J.E. Johnson 
Mr. Charles E. Smith 

Sincerely yours, 

Original Signed By 

JOHN C. BAUGH 
John C. Baugh 
General Counsel and Secretary 
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